
TO: Historic Preservation Commission 

FROM: Todd Anderson, Recreation Manager 

DATE: October 20, 2022 

SUBJECT: Arts and Programs 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Information item.  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
Through funding allocated from the Tumwater Metropolitan Parks District, the Parks and 
Recreation Department has added a new half-time Arts Coordinator and a new Recreation 
Coordinator.  While these positions do not directly work with historical programs or 
properties, they will create activity and improvements within the City’s Historical District.  
New events and art will attract both local residents and visitors to our historic homes, parks 
and facilities. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

 Discussion Item.  Discussion will include the creation/adoption of a new Tumwater 
Arts Plan, the creation of an Arts Commission and activities within the Historic 
District. 

 

 
4) Attachments: 

 
A. None 


